
Resolution 
 

WHEREAS, the students of our Texas public schools hold the promise of 
our future in their capable hands; and 

WHEREAS, the Lamar Consolidated Independent School District provides 
the tools, framework and solid foundation vital for the future of our children; and 

WHEREAS, the dedicated efforts of parents, educators and community 
leaders provide the necessary support and strength to our schools, thus 
providing our children a quality education; and 

WHEREAS, students attain a higher level of achievement because of the 
commitment to excellence and focus on continued improvement in our schools; 
and 

WHEREAS, for more than 60 years, the observance of Texas Public 
Schools Week has demonstrated the significant impact of education on our 
future and our communities; 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Trustees of the 
Lamar Consolidated Independent School District encourages all citizens to 
reaffirm their commitment to public schools during Texas Public Schools Week, 
March 6-10, 2023, and urges all citizens to recognize the impact public 
education has had in raising past, present and future generations of Texans.  
 
 Adopted this 21st day of February 2023. 

 

___________________________  

              Alex Hunt, President 

 

                                 ___________________________ 
                Zach Lambert, Secretary 

 

 


	___________________________

